

U.S. Department of Justice

Justice Management Division

Library Staff

JAN 1 5 2010

Washington, D.C. 20530

Mr. Lee Ellis
Policy Administrator for Government Domains
Office of Governmentwide Policy
General Services Administration
1800 F St., NW, Room 2015
Washington, DC 20405

Dear Mr. Ellis:

Please support the application from the Law Library of Congress for the LAW.GOV domain name. As a large Federal library that collaborates regularly with the Law Library of Congress, we view this as a progressive step in bringing Government information to Americans. Obtaining legal information is often a complex and confusing process and the effort by the Law Library of Congress should be lauded for its leadership and for its commitment to the American people.

We would actively participate with the Law Library of Congress in this endeavor. The vision of a federated resource is an excellent one and one that would be welcomed by the Law Library community as well as by citizens.

Please help us to make this vision a reality. We wholeheartedly endorse the application of the Law Library of Congress. This is our opportunity to create a new service that has value to both the Federal Government and our citizens. To lose this opportunity would be to lose a new and powerful information service.

The region of the section of the sec

en egilen inggruppin an melandiga pelanggan pelanggan pelandi bandig bigas pelandiggip bilah oleh pelanggan pe Leminggangan pelanggan pelanggan pelanggan pelandi benggan pelanggan pelanggan pelanggan pelanggan pelanggan p

Sincerely,

Blane K. Dessy

Director

cc; Robert N. Gee, Esq.